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21st September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
SPACES AVAILABLE 

 

We have booked to go on a residential adventure to PGL Adventure Holidays at Tregoyd House, Brecon, 

Powys for two nights/three days in MAY 2024, for pupils in Year 5 and 6. 

 

The action-packed programme will include adventurous activities across three days, all led by qualified 

instructors.  Specialist kit and equipment will be provided.  Children will be able to challenge themselves and 

grow in confidence. 

 

The trip will take place Monday 13th May 2024 – Wednesday 15th May 2024.  The cost 

will be £172 per child. This includes full board for three days and two nights.   

 

If you are interested in your child taking part in this residential adventure, please 

contact the school office at officepenygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk as soon as possible. The 

office will then contact you to discuss further.  A deposit of £35 would be payable by Friday 13th October 

2023. 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils, which provides them with opportunities to develop confidence 

and team building skills. 

 

Yours sincerely 

        

 
 

L Smith 

Headteacher 
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